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20 YEAR ANNIVERSARY SINCE THE OPENING OF
A PRIMARY HEALTH CHOICE, INC. A SPECIAL THANKS TO
g % * ALL OUR CONSUMERS

NEW HIRES FROM APRIL TO JUNE PRESS RELEASE

A Primary Choice . ) : :
Brittany Moore- Office Manager Primary Health Choice, Inc., a statewide provider of

Alyssa Lowry- HR Officer I/DD and behavioral health services, is celebrating
Stephanie Tyson- Office Manager twenty years of serving North Carolina families this
Shawneece Copeland- Office Manager W month. Since its establishment in September 2003,
Jacob Davis - Retention Officer o “ﬁou e Tr”s », i :

: *\} oy />  Primary Health Choice, Inc., has grown to become a
Humshtockicar s Matkeling Nt/ trusted partner for quality and compassionate care
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Whitiney Gartyle- Office Manages Ty X ~ // 3 within the state of North Carolina.

Jennifer Hodges - Officer Manager o O e o, S E irehumibis el f -
Jennifer Kidd - Office Manager N . 2N - rom Its humble beginnings ot one tocation In

Primary Health Choice " _Lumberton and serving about fifty individuals, many of
e Antonia Manning - IIH QP . — Whom are still part of the family, Primary Health Choice
D'Nesha Jones - TCM Care Manager 2 oh and its subsidiaries have grown to serve thousands of
Eden Judd - Outpatient Therapist individuals from thirty-four locations across the state of
Latasha Wall - NCIW QP . North Carolina.
Hatsnekawia Sereaf iUt e elllan ager Over the past twenty years, Primary Health Choice has

Paul Whitaker - Peer Supports Specialist
Shannon Melton - TCM Care Manager
Timothy Lisenby - Peer Supports Specialist

worked tirelessly towards our mission that all
individuals and families, by means of our professional
service, are able to sustain an improved quality of life.
We believe that all individuals regardless of their
Message from our CEO circumstance or disability deserve an excellent quality
Thad Davis: of life. Therefore, in all that we do the individual and
personal touch are at the center of our care model.

" /-;‘-”b l h h S We cannot say enough to express our gratitude to all of
I can't believe that twenty years have passed since the Primary Health Choice families that have blessed us

opening day, September 2003, for Primary Health with the opportunity and privilege to serve you, to be in

Choice, Inc. I took one of the biggest risks of my life your home and to be a part of your family. You enrich
in quitting my job and going into business. However, our lives in more ways than you will ever know. To our
I can honestly say this has been the most rewarding many employees who show up each and every day
opportunity of a lifetime. I thank God for His favor dedicated to the mission of Primary Health Choice,
and His blessings over this company. I thank all the thank you. We could not
families for choosing us to take care of their do it without you. Lastly, we would like to thank our

Heavenly Father for His favor, His grace and mercy
upon our lives. We are a company that desires in our
heart to bring God Glory by serving others.

To learn more about how Primary Health Choice, Inc., is
an individual’s first choice for human services or to join
our fabulous team who love to serve people, visit us at
www.primaryhealthchoice.org.

‘ "We are committed to providing all individuals with the best comprehensive services to enhance and maintain personal

care needs that will enable individuals to be as independent as possible and remain in the comfort of their own

residence." - Mission Statement

precious loved ones. Some of our consumers have
been here since day one. I also thank all the
employees that have dedicated their careers to
Primary Health Choice and A Primary Choice. Please
join me in celebrating our twenty-year anniversary. I
am looking forward to twenty more!”
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SCAN ME

Check out our Brand new website design!

Rebranded to make things easier for you. ACCI“'edItCItI.on has been
Scan the QR Code to visit! issued for Primary Health

www.primaryhealthchoice.org Choice, Inc. through 2024

What’s Next For US?

e Newsletters will be published more frequently, and can be signed up for
on our website so they can be sent directly to your email inbox.
e News stories will now be posted on our website for consumers to stay up-
to-date with us.
J PHC and APC will enter the holiday season continuing to build and

improve our services for our consumers.

Could you use some extra “An Individuals First Choice Since 2003” A special
cash? By using the thank you to everyone who has been apart of this
company’s awesome ERP s %

journey along the way. We are dedicated to

program, you could earn
extra money! See your 1IMProving our services more and more evcrgd(ly!

office manager or contact "
Ms. Shannon at the Follow and share us on our new Social

corporate office (910) 865- , Media pages:
350: TorHehlle: Twitter Handle: @APrimaryChoice
| Facebook Business Pages: Primary
A R Health Choice, Inc.
A T R e A Primary Health Choice, Inc.

"We are committed to providing all individuals with the best comprehensive services to enhance and maintain personal
care needs that will enable individuals to be as independent as possible and remain in the comfort of their own

residence." - Mission Statement
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